
Graduation News 2015 
 
The Fairfield Board of Education has confirmed that Fairfield Ludlowe High 
School and Fairfield Ward High School graduation ceremonies will take place 

at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 17, 2015.   
 
Fairfield Ludlowe graduation will take place at Taft Field if weather permits.  
In inclement weather, it will take place in the main gym with additional 
viewing accommodations in the auxiliary gym and auditorium.   
 
Comprehensive details regarding the FLHS graduation will be posted on the 
website and sent home through Infinite Campus. 


